
Hello to the soon-to-be Year 7!   

My name is Mrs Meir, and I will be your Year 7 form tutor when you join The Orme 
Academy in September 2024. I am the Head of Geography and have previously taken 
3 form groups through to Year 11. 

I imagine many of you are excited to be starting secondary school, but I’m sure all of 
you will be a little nervous too. This is a completely natural feeling when starting 
something new. I hope to put a lot of your concerns to rest when I first meet you in 
the first days of the school year. 

At The Orme Academy we have high expectations of all our students and as your form 
tutor, I am here to help you obtain these standards. Each morning, I will check your 
uniform and equipment to make sure you are ready for each day. If you have any 
problems, you can come to me for help. 

Enjoy the rest of your time in Year 6 and your well earnt summer! 

Mrs Meir
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